
 
  

 

 
 
2016 Jumpstart - 2016 Kindergarten Transition 

to School Program. 

The Jumpstart program commenced today. We 

have three new students. All students had a good 

day and settled in well. 

Art Work 

Picture Plate Fundraiser Art Work will be done on 

Wednesday 30th & Thursday 31st in the afternoon 

sessions. 

Attendance 

DEC attendance Policy: Parents are reminded two 

consecutive days or more absent will require a 

medical Certificate to be produced for the school. 

Written notification of absences and partial 

attendance (late arrival) to school also will be 

documented and will need an explanation. Home 

School Liaison Officer will be monitoring Students 

attendance. 

Easter Hat Parade 

This year the Easter Hat Parade will be held on 

Wednesday 23rd March. Lunch will commence at 

1pm with a Hot Dog Roll, Cost $2 each. (P & C 

Canteen).  The parade will commence at 1.45pm. 

Pre-school children and parents are welcome to 

attend.  Children are to construct hats at home.  

2016 Term 1 Canteen Roster 
 

 

 

 

Monday Canteen   Monday Fruit Roster Friday Canteen 

   18th  Jodi Rigby 

21st  Jodi Rigby Bec Parker 25th  Good Friday 

28th Easter Monday NO CANTEEN 1st   April  Salli Smith 

4th  Kerry Munn  Liz Hobday 8th Keira Williams 

The Calendar 

Term 1 

Wed 23rd Easter Hat Parade 

Thurs 24th Jumpstart 

Fri 25th Good Friday-Public 

Holiday 

Mon 28th Easter Monday-

Public Holiday 

Thurs 31st Jumpstart 

April 

Mon 4th P & C Meeting 9am 

Thurs 7th Jumpstart 

Fri 8th Last Day of Term 1 

Sun 10th P & C Catering -

Vince Jones Pally Hall 

Sat 16th Schwartz’s Clearing 

Sale - P & C Catering 

Term 2-April 

Mon 25th ANZAC DAY-Public 

Holiday 

Tues 26th Staff Development 

Day 

Wed 27th Students Return 

May 

Wed 4th Grip Leadership 

Conference-Moree 
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Canteen 

Jodi Rigby is the Canteen Coordinator.  Jodi has organised a roster for canteen 

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or 

Friday canteen.   

If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to you 

to organise another family to swap with you.  
Please let Jodi know of the change of date. The Monday fruit program will 

continue and parents will be placed on a roster to supply fruit. Contact Jodi Rigby 

on Mobile No: 0488 103 397 and let her know if you require a special day to 

assist. 

Woolworths will continue donating fruit to the school every Friday for fruit 

day. A BIG THANK YOU TO WOOLWORTHS. 

P & C  
Next Meeting: Monday 4th April at 9am. 

 

Community News 

P & C Catering for Vince Jones Jazz Night


